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Congratulations 

 
 
Dear President, 

I would like to offer my sincere congratulations and that of the IOC Sports 

Department for your election as President of the World Association of Kickboxing 

Organizations (WAKO). 

We wish you every success in this new position and in the on-going development 

of your sport, and very much look forward to our cooperation with you and our 

continued collaboration with Mr Espen Lund, WAKO Vice President. 

I take this opportunity to wish you a very happy New Year. 

Very best regards, 

 

Kit McConnell  
Sports Director 

 
 
 

 

cc. Mr Espen Lund, WAKO Vice President 


